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DEPARTMENT OF RESEARCH & DEVELOPMENT USApharmacosmetic

13" September 2022
D. No. 20220913

Mr. Saeid Mezail Mawazi,
School of Pharmacy,
Management and Science University, Shah Alam, 40100, Selangor, Malaysia.

S/Collaboration letter

Dear Mr. Saeid Mezail Mawazi:

We would like to express our willingness to serve as a collaborator on your project entitled “Halah
Lipsticks, Halal & Natural Formulation”. In particular, we may look into the development of more colors
extracted from different types of vegetables. Based on your primary research, you used beetroot mixed
with tomato to produce red color, which is the only one color you produced; therefore, our collaboration
will be based on production of more different degrees of red and pink colors and test it in vitro and in
vivo.

This collaboration is part of the official duties in the research and development department at the
USApharmacosmetic, we will provide scientific input (and mentoring) and research expenses will be
determined in the next meeting. Further, in keeping with the mission of USApharmacosmetic to promote
and facilitate cosmeceutical research and the dissemination of new knowledge, we would supply
requested research materials and technical expertise not only to you, but also to other interested and
qualified parties for research purposes involved in this agreement. Approval for this collaboration has
been granted by Dr. Salwan Almansury, at USApharmacosmetic.

We look forward to working with you on this collaboration.

Sincerely,

Signature

Dr Salwan Almansury

Email ceo@usapharmacosmetic.com

Phone +16127074318,

CEO, USApharmacosmetic,

5445 Jackson Drive,

Mounds View MN 55112, United States of America.

For any inquiries, please email to info@usapharmacosmetic.com or call +16127074318
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Saeid Mezail Mawazi

From: Noordin - - Binothman <nbinothman@taibahu.edu.sa>

Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 7:09 PM

To: Saeid Mezail Mawazi

Subject: Collaboration: Development of Halal and herbal based lipstick prototypes.

You don't often get email from nbinothman@taibahu.edu.sa. Learn why this is important

As-Salamu Alaikum Wr Wb,

Mr Saied,

Thanks for inviting me to collaborate with your team in the development of halal and herbal based lipstick
prototypes. I wish this collaboration work will be the successful one.

Regards,

Noordin Othman, PhD (Aus)

Department of Clinical and Hospital Pharmacy,
College of Pharmacy,

Taibah University,

P.O. Box 344,

Al-Madinah Al-Munawwarah,

SAUDI ARABIA. 30001

Tel: +966-4-8460008

Fax: +966-4-8485863

Mobile: +966559234544
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Disclaimer Statement: This message and its attachment (if any), are confidential and may contain legally
privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and delete
this message and its attachment (if any), from your system. You should not copy this message or disclose its
contents to any other person or use it for any purpose. Statements and opinions expressed in this e-mail are
those of the sender, and do not necessarily reflect those of Taibah University (TU). TU accepts no liability for
damage caused by any code or virus transmitted by this email or non-trusted links.



